
Child Safety Committee 

Minutes 6/25/2015 

Attendees: Members in attendance, Bob Correia, Bill Dudley, Deb Spinelli,  Vicki Lowe, Lynda Walsh 

Absent: Tim O’Leary & Jeff Downs 

Bob would like a letter drafted to ask Tim whether he felt that he could remain on our committee.  Lynda will draft a 

letter for Bob and Bill will hand deliver to Tim’s Mailbox at the Public Safety Building. 

The draft for the Home Rule Petition was presented to the group.  Deb moved to approve , seconded by Bill, motion 

passed 5-0. 

The committee discussed payment for our trainers should be $40.00 Stipend should be given to trainers for each 

training session.  The Committee will need to submit an invoice to Deb Jarvis in Selectmens office.  Deb suggested that 

we come up with an invoice and we submit it to the Selectmens office for payment to the trainers.  All trainers will need 

to fill out a W-9 Form. 

Deb has submitted a letter to the DA office requesting any grant money they could give us for upcoming training.  

Secretary has copy of letter if anyone wants to view it. 

We are looking to do another round of training for all…we can team up with the schools training to be held August 

19/20th and we should offer Friday August 28 7-9 and Saturday August 29 9-11.   

There is some question as to who has actually taken the train-the-trainer course.   

Vicki moved to adjourn, seconded by Bill, passed 5-0 

The next meeting will be held 7/22 at 4:30 and again on August 19 at 4:30, Boyden Library. 

 


